
The Ampersand is 
looking forward to 
making the 2014-
2015 academic 
year one of its best 
years yet! The e-

board welcomes all new and current 
students to get involved with the 
publication. If you are interested in 
learning more about how to get involved 
with the Ampersand, please email us 
at uicampersand@gmail.com.  

THE OFFICIAL UIC HONORS COLLEGE NEWSLETTER  

Mission 
“To highlight the achievements of 

Honors College students, staff, and 
faculty, to report on Honors College 
events, and to provide a forum for 

students and faculty to share 
interesting experiences and opinions, 

all for the purpose of fostering a 
sense of community and celebrating 
diversity among the constituents of 

the Honors College.” 

Visit us at http://
ampersand.honors.uic.edu/ to 
learn more about the Ampersand 
and to access current and 
previous blogs and articles 
written by our students, covering 
topics such as: 
 
 Awards, Competitions, & 

Scholarships 
 
 Core Classes & Seminars 
 
 Events 
 
 Faculty Focus 
 
 Organizations 
 
 Student Focus 
 
•   Study Abroad 


